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We are pleased to announce the 5th Mannheim Workshop in Quantitative Macroeconomics. 
This one-and-a-half-day workshop will take place in Mannheim on September 13-14, 2024. 
 
We are delighted to announce that Florian Oswald (SciencesPo) and Victoria Vanasco 
(CREi) will deliver keynote speeches. 
 
The goal of this workshop is to provide a forum for junior economists based in Europe with 
a special interest in macroeconomics and establish an academic network among this group. 
 
Submissions are invited in any fields related to macroeconomics. Only papers not yet 
accepted for publication should be submitted. 
 
The submission deadline is June 15, 2024. Interested authors are invited to send a paper via 
this form. Acceptance will be notified by June 30. 

Accommodation and meals will be provided. There is no registration fee for the workshop.  

We gratefully acknowledge financial support from the German Research Foundation 
(through the CRC-TR-224 and the Gottfried Wilhelm Leibniz-Prize). 

Further information about the workshop (including our programs in the previous years) is 
available via the webpage: https://sites.google.com/view/mannheim-workshop-qm/home 
 
Please feel free to contact Miren Azkarate-Askasua (azkarate-askasua@uni-mannheim.de) or 
Ana Moreno-Maldonado (ana.moreno@uni-mannheim.de) if you have any questions. 
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